
 
June 1, 2015 
 
 

Robert E. Hagemann 
Office of The City Attorney 
600 East Fourth Street 
Charlotte, North Carolina 28202 
 
Re:  Waiver of sixty-day notice of intent to annex 

 

Dear Mr. Hagemann: 

 

The Town of Huntersville has received a Petition for a voluntary, contiguous 
annexation of certain property located on the corner of Heritage Vista Drive and Fred 
Brown Road proposes Centennial subdivision Phase 6 (PIN: 01926102); see the 
enclosed map.  The purpose of this letter is to give the required sixty-day (60) notice 
under the Annexation or Sphere of Influence Agreement by and between the Town of 
Huntersville and the City of Charlotte.   

This voluntary annexation is a contiguous annexation pursuant to the provisions of 
North Carolina General Statute 160A-31, et seq. 

The Town of Huntersville would further request that you consider waiving the full 
sixty-day (60) notice so that the Petition may be acted upon at the July 20, 2015 
Town Board meeting and the ordinance of annexation be adopted.  The proposed 
waiver is enclosed. 

Receipt of the signed waiver will help us expedite our annexation process 
significantly, so your help is appreciated.  Please feel free to call me at 704-766-2212 
if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Alison Adams 
Senior Planner 

 




